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The children and staff have had a 
great week getting to know one 

another during transition mornings. 
We are really impressed with the way 

the children have settled and 
engaged in team building and class 

building activities. 
 

Final preparations are being made for 
the Year 5/6 performance of The Lion 
King. All the children have watched 

the dress rehearsal on Friday 
afternoon. It was truly superb! 

 
 

**************************************** 
 

It has been brought to my attention 
that there is a fire hydrant point 

outside number 25 on The Grove – it 
is clearly marked with bright yellow 
paint. If there is an emergency and 
the fire service are in attendance, 
they will need access to this point. 
There is no problem leaving your 

vehicle parked here for short periods 
of time, but it would be best not to 

leave your car there for any length of 
time – this will need considering when 

parking for our performances. 
 

Many thanks for your continued 
support with our limited parking 

space. 
 

******************************************* 
In Remembrance 

 
Bonnie Frow 

 
Just a reminder of the link if you 

would like to donate. 
 

https://crowdfunding.justgiving.co
m/BonniesWings?utm_id=108&ut

m_term=5vN9q7zbm 
 
 
 

 

 
Year 4 – Mrs Malone 

 
We are looking forward to welcoming 
Mrs Malone to our team. She will be 

teaching the new Year 4 class and be 
the Deputy Headteacher for the 

Autumn Term. Mrs Malone has been 
working as an advisor in schools and 

prior to this has 15 years teaching 
experience. She has been a special 

needs coordinator, was a lead 
teacher for assessment and literacy. 
Supporting not only within her own 

school, but also supporting in others. 
 

Mrs Malone will be meeting her new 
class during the two weeks transition 

period, every morning bar 2. 
 

******************************************* 
 

Attendance  
Overall this week 
10th – 17th June 

96.30% 
 
 
 

******************************************* 
 

Tully Cup 
 

This term, our school value is 
Responsibility. 

The Bible teaches that life is a gift 
from God and it is our responsibility to 

use our talents and abilities in the 
best way we can. 

 
Winners this week: 

 
KS 1 – Tiana Phillipson-Frost 

KS 2 – Lilly Sandrey 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Please note additional date 

 
19.07.16 

 
Goodbye to Mrs Douce. We will be 
having a special worship and then 

afternoon tea. 3 – 5pm. All are 
welcome to join us. If you know of 

anyone who would like to be invited 
who no longer is in contact with 

school please let the office know. 
 

 
 

11.07.16 Reports home to 
parents 
 
2pm Lion King 
performance 

12.07.16 Year 6 performance 
2pm and 6pm 

13.07.16 Yr 5 class assembly 
 
6pm Lion King 
performance 
3.45 – 6pm open 
evening 

14.07.16 6-7pm KS 1 disco 
7.15-8.15 KS 2 disco 

Saturday 
16.07.16 

Summer Carnival 

19.07.16 Mrs Douce’s leaving 
Worship and tea. 

20.07.16 Lea’s got talent 

21.07.16 Leaver’s Service 
End of term 6 
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